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Date 27th November 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/11/27.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
How many times in the last 5 years has South East Coast Ambulance Service objected to 
traffic calming measures? 
Unfortunately, we do not hold this information 
 
How many times in the last 5 years has South East Coast Ambulance Service not objected to 
traffic calming measures? 
Unfortunately, we do not hold this information 
 
Who at South East Coast Ambulance Service makes the decision to object or not object to 
traffic calming measures?  
There is no single point of contact for these decisions 
 
We do receive a large number of requests across the year, from local councils, highways agency, 
public contractors and private developers asking if we have objections to a variety of road related 
projects. Requests tend to come into the organisation mostly via email, either centrally or locally, 
and generally receive a response from a local operational manager with relevant knowledge or from 
a more senior person for larger scale issues.  
 
Traffic calming measures are usually supported on the principle of reducing traffic speed and 
therefore improving pedestrian chances of survival. They may have been some objections over the 
past five years, although we would not have any documentation to confirm. 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 
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Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 


